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Leader’'s Quote of the Week

(( Safety will always remain our utmost priority and let us remind ourselves
that such risks do exist in any plant environment and should not be
underestimated. We must stay vigilant at all times and ensure that

all safety measures are not being compromised. 7”

Hanafi Dewa

While gearing up towards the new year, it is always a good
thing to build on the existing relationships and camaraderie
between all staff. With this in mind, a ‘Bowling Night: Strike or
- Spare’ event was held at the Lite Superbowl Desaru, SKS City Mall
on 22 Dec 2021.

=f The event lasted for two hours and saw the participants competing against
g’ cach other in healthy competition. A total of 50 people attended the event
" including the organising team and family members from PRPC UF, PePSB and

Among the objectives of holding the event was to strengthen good relationship
between the Human Resources Management (HRM) and other departments in

PRPC UF & PC INA as well as to inculcate the #oneteamonegoal spirit through ),
sports activities. Allin all, it was a good way to wrap up the year. )

Thank you to the organising committee for ensuring that the event went
smoothly and enjoyed by everyone while tightening the bond between staff.

Congratulations to En C Rapi Mohammad and Pn Samsiah M Tamin for winning /
the Best Bowler categories and to all winners for making the event a successful one.™
May we begin next year refreshed and recharged!

PRefChem

extends aid to

Pengerang students

One of the biggest impacts of the lockdown is the closure
of schools across the country. Although the Ministry of
Education has implemented home-based online

learning initiative known as ‘Pelaksanaan Pengajaran

dan Pembelajaran di Rumah (PdPR)’, there is still

a percentage of students who are not able to

participate because they do not have the

right devices.

PRefChem has recently donated tablets to Sekolah Kebangsaan
Lepau, Sekolah Kebangsaan Pengerang and Sekolah Kebangsaan
Tanjung Pengelih. The objective is to ensure the underprivileged
children from our communities are not left behind in their
education during PdPR.

The handover ceremony took place at the respective schools and
PRefChem was represented by Mr. Hassan H. Al-Yami, Head of
Engineering and Dr. Dzulgarnain Abu Bakar, Manager, Risk,
Culture and Change Management, HSSE.

The tablets were handed over to En. Mazri Ishak, representative 2
from Sekolah Kebangsaan Lepau, En. Sharuza Hashim, e
Headmaster of Sekolah Kebangsaan Pengerang and ‘
En. Noor Shahid Darmin, Headmaster of Sekolah

Kebangsaan Tanjung Pengelih.

Itis estimated that approximately 60 students will benefit
from the tablets.
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